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“Sustainability Fest” at Yeşim Group
Yeşim Group employees came together this year under the motto “Our Priority is Sustainability” as part of the “Sustainability Month” events organized every year in September.
Yeşim Group once again demonstrated its vision in the field of sustainability and celebrated the Sustainability Festival, which is organized every year in September, with enthusiasm this year. The event, which was held with the motto “Our Priority is Sustainability”, once again emphasized the importance of sustainability in corporate culture with the intense participation of employees.
This year, employees had fun and raised awareness about sustainability with quiz competitions, workshops, various physical and mental activities during the festival themed “Our Priority is Sustainability”, which focused on internalizing Yeşim's corporate values and raising awareness for a sustainable future. Making the opening speech of the festival, Yeşim Group Human Resources and Organizational Development VP Behiç Gülşen said, “The Sustainability Month events, which we organized for the fourth time this year, have a great meaning for us as Yeşim Group. It is extremely valuable for our company to experience sustainability under many different topics together with you. It is extremely valuable for our company to experience sustainability under many different topics together with you. This year, differently, as of September, we will focus on a different value of Yeşim for the next four months with the motto “From the Roots to the Future with Our Values”. First of all, we started with our value 'Our Priority is Sustainability' and we organized various activities throughout this month to create and increase the sustainability awareness.”
Dilek Cesur, Corporate Communications Director of Yeşim Group, emphasized Yeşim's commitment to sustainability and social responsibility and said, “I would like to thank all our contracted institutions who were with us at our Sustainability Fest not only for contributing to our sustainability efforts, but also for their valuable support for social development. Acting with a sense of social responsibility, our valuable business partners shed light on the education of our university girls with their contributions to the TEV Şükrü Şankaya Scholarship Fund, enabling the upbringing of strong and independent individuals of the future. This cooperation strengthened our belief in our goal of a sustainable life and became the most concrete indicator of our social solidarity.”



The designs created from second quality products in the Create, Fix, Wear Transformation Workshop, one of the events organized during the festival, were presented to Yeşim employees in a special fashion show. The best three of the designs evaluated by the jury organized within the company were awarded at the end of the fashion show. 
The festival continued throughout the day with various competitions, games and awards. 
Yeşim Group will continue to motivate its employees with innovative projects for a sustainable future and raise awareness of environmental responsibility by strengthening its sustainability approach every year.
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